From: Patrick Marfleet

Sent: 13 June 2022 12:35
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Comments on GOSH Application No: 2022/2255/P

Please upload to the above

Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Martleet, I have just seen this and cannot believe that the idea is to send all the lorries down Lambs
Conduit st. This street has taken many years to build up into a nice shopping area and a place for the local
community to gather with some very important services like doctors, chemists, supermarket etc, which is
very important for the elderly and disabbled who cannot walk very far. or have any problems like asthma
etc

The dust will be horrendous and with roughley a schedule for 5 years can you imagine the impact on
everything in the streetdand walk through this street twice a day and would
certainly not go anywhere near as T am an asthmatic..

T understand and am very happy that the children's hospital is going to be rebuilt but this idea of going
through Lambs Conduit st is terrible especially when there is another option.

I Look forward to your reply or hearing any more information.

Kind Regards

Mrs Sandr Turner



